Dear Mr. Bury.

I was very glas to receive your letter, and thank you for your appreciative words.

I look forward to the pleasure of seeing you again, and to seeing the article you have written.

If you have time, look in one day next week and have lunch or tea with me.

Thank you also for sending back my manuscript, and perhaps when you next come to see me you would bring back the book?

Looking forward to hearing from you,

Believe me,

Yours sincerely,

Adrian Bury, Esq., 12, west Smithfield, E.C.1.